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Dear Parents and Carers,

As we move into the final stretch of this half term, I want to
take a moment to recognise the fantastic attitude and
maturity shown by our Year 11 students during the exam season
so far. Their commitment, focus and support for one another
has been impressive, and we are very proud of the way they are
rising to the challenge. We will continue to support them
through the remaining weeks to ensure they finish strongly.

This week also saw the exciting announcement of our new
team of prefects. Our new prefects, currently in Year 10 and
soon to be moving into Year 11, will now begin wearing their
golden ties—visible symbols of leadership, responsibility, and
the values we uphold at The Stonehenge School. They now
form part of our wider student leadership team and will have
the opportunity to apply for the roles of Head Boy and Head
Girl, and Senior prefects after the half-term break.

As we prepare to enter the summer term, we would like to
remind all students that school reopens on Tuesday 3rd June,
and we expect everyone to return in full, correct uniform. This
includes following our expectations around jewellery and other
appearance standards so that all students represent our
school proudly and consistently.
We’re also looking ahead to some exciting events next term,
including the arrival of Year 5 pupils for our taster days and
our formal induction of Year 6 into Year 7. These moments are
always a wonderful part of our calendar, as we welcome new
members of our school community and give them their first
real experiences of life at The Stonehenge School.

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable half term.
 



Salter’s Institute Chemistry Festival

Last Thursday ten year 10 students travelled to the University of Bath with Mrs Moran and I to take part in
the Salter’s Institute Chemistry Festival. 

 
The pupils began the day in the lecture theatre with an introduction to the synthesis of organic compounds
which linked nicely into a 3 hour lab session where they synthesised Aspirin – an activity usually performed

at A-Level. This hands-on session in first-class lab facilities was broken up by a lunch break in the sun next to
the lake in the middle of the campus. An eye-opener to university life – it certainly was a change to lunch in

the school canteen – but at least we don’t have to contend with greedy, low flying ducks! After the lab
session, the pupils had the opportunity to listen to the career paths of chemists in various fields such as a

patent lawyer and a research and development chemist before having the chance to ask questions. 
 

The day was a great success and gave everyone a valuable insight into what it would be like to study
degree-level chemistry. 

 
A few quotes from our students:

“Hearing about different PhD's journeys in chemistry opened up a new perspective in studying this
subject”

“It was great to be able to do practical work in university labs and to see how different they are to ours
at school”

“I enjoyed seeing a university for the first time and how different the atmosphere is to school”
 

Mr Church
 
 





Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Qualifying Expedition

On Saturday 10th and Sunday 11th May, a group of 38 Year 9
students completed the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Qualifying

Expedition in the New Forest. Thankfully we had a weekend full of
sunshine which certainly made the walking more enjoyable.
Students set off on Saturday at 9am and all made it to the

campsite, over 15km away, in one piece — although a few had taken
a slight detour through a bog on the way! All students cooked

their own food (one even made his own flatbreads on a camping
stove!) and had a well-deserved rest before turning in for the

night. Shockingly, most of the students woke up at 05:45am, so we
had a lot of bleary eyes on Sunday morning, mainly from the staff.

After breakfast, students packed up and set off through more
wonderful sunshine, walking another 15km to the end point, with a

few more dips in a bog on the way.
 

Every single student improved massively from our Practice
Expedition just two weeks previously, and it was fantastic to see

so many students willing to get out of their comfort zone and
really challenge themselves. Well done to everyone involved!

 









STAFF VACANCIES
Further details and an application form for all our vacancies can be found on our website via the following

link - https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/vacancies/ 

Informal visits to the school are welcome; please contact the Head’s PA, Debra Harker on 01980 676660 or
e-mail harkerd@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk

Redworth Focus Centre Manager
Start Date: 1st September 2025

Salary: Grade H, point 15-17 (actual salary £26,284 - £28,086 pro rata per annum, pay award pending from 1st
April 2025), 

Term time only, 39 weeks per annum (including 5 TD days across the year). 
37 hours per/week: Monday to Thursday 8.00am – 4pm, Friday 8.00am – 3.30pm with a 30 minute unpaid

break
 

Closing Date: Monday 9th June 2025 at 9am 
 

Our Redworth centre is a well-established support base that has recently been updated and modernised. We
are seeking to appoint a Focus Centre Manager to supervise and structure the school day of pupils who have

been removed from the main school to receive more individualised support. The centre manager will
coordinate the work of the supporting Pastoral Manager dedicated to the centre, as well as facilitating the

work of the teaching staff that visit the centre. 
 

Please apply via a letter outlining your skills applicable to the role and reasons for applying, and an
application form. Application form and further details are available from the school website and should be

returned to Mrs D Harker, The Headteacher’s PA, The Stonehenge School, Holders Road, Amesbury,
Wiltshire, SP4 7PW.

Cover Supervisor 
Required as soon as possible 

32.50 hours per week/39 working weeks per year (this includes TD Days), Permanent Contract
Monday – Friday 8.15m –3.15pm 

Wiltshire Council pay grade F Point 9 – 11, (£13.69- £14.36 per hour) 
actual FTE salary £19,952 – £20.936 per annum

This position will remain open until filled

We are looking for a motivated and enthusiastic Cover Supervisor to join our dedicated team. You will be working to
support young people and to cover for absent colleagues, and ensuring that they carry out the work tasks set by the

teacher with designated responsibility. 

The role will include being a Tutor for which training will be provided. You should be a good classroom practitioner with
a genuine enthusiasm for teaching and learning. You should be able to work with pupils covering the full range of age

and abilities at our school.

The position would be a beneficial experience for anyone who was considering following a teaching career. We have an
incredibly strong record of ‘growing our own’ teaching staff, from roles with extensive support given in terms of

professional and career development, in a collegiate and supportive environment. A comprehensive training
programme will be provided to support and develop the successful candidate.

There are a variety of hours/working patterns available up to a maximum of 35 per week. Applications from part time
candidates are welcomed as job shares will be considered.

You should provide detail outlining your skills applicable to the role and reasons for applying. This should be returned
to Mrs D Harker, The Headteacher’s PA, The Stonehenge School, Holders Road, Amesbury, Wiltshire, SP4 7PW 

https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/vacancies/
mailto:harkerd@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk


STAFF VACANCIES
Further details and an application form for all our vacancies can be found on our website via the

following link - https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/vacancies/ 

Informal visits to the school are welcome; please contact the Head’s PA, Debra Harker on 01980
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Caretaker

Salary: Support staff grade E £25,183 - £25,992 per annum with 26 days holiday to be taken in school
holidays

Hours are to be discussed with the successful candidate but would be 37 per week, 
working Monday – Friday

The post will be effective as soon as possible; this is a permanent position.
This position will remain open until filled

We are seeking to recruit a reliable, enthusiastic, and efficient Caretaker to join our Site Team to be
responsible for maintaining our school premises.

You will support the Premises Manager to keep the school a safe and engaging environment for our
students to learn in. This will involve carrying out both reactive and planned maintenance tasks which

may include some plumbing and decoration both internally and externally.

Exam Invigilators
Scale B point 2, £12.26 per hour

We require additional Exam Invigilators to work with us at The Stonehenge School. We are looking for
enthusiastic and supportive individuals to work varied hours during the school day, mainly during GCSE
exam periods but also covering internal and modular exams throughout the year. Must be available to

work from 8.30 am to cover morning exams.

Previous experience is not essential, as all training will be provided. 
Ideal candidates will be , reliable and flexible , have good communication skills , be confident and able to

offer reassurance during exams

https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/vacancies/
mailto:harkerd@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk




Please inquire at Reception if your household or
someone you know could benefit,

no questions asked and available to all!

Free Sanitary
Products for
Everyone in

Need



Saturday 7th June,
10:00 - 15:00

• •Free entry Free parking Toy hospital • Therapy pets 
Career information • Creative activities • History displays
Interactive demos • Food and more ...

Scan the QR code
for more information

Explore Salisbury
District Hospital
Be fascinated, get inspired and learn

Hospital Open Day

Disco
ver m

ore. See more. Be more. 

SFT548_05/25

Open Day A4 Poster_no frame_FINAL.indd 1 09/05/2025 13:44



Hot Meal
Main Meal
Shortbread

Small Plain Water
£2.60

Cold Meal
Assorted Sandwich

Shortbread
Animal Adventure Crisps

Small Plain Water

£2.60

MEAL DEAL
Daily




